Lynn Richardson

From: Thomas Bender

Sent: Wednesday, July 16, 2008 4:59 PM
To: Lynn Richardson

Subject: Millcroft Cluster No.#5; Cul de sac
importance: High

Ms. Richardson:

This message is in regards to the proposed cul de sac in the Millcroft Cluster No. #5 development. Chief Mark Riggsbee,
North Chatham Fire Department, and | have reviewed the plan that indicates that a 50’ turning radius will be constructed
rather than the 55' radius which is normally required. Chief Riggsbee advised that he had no problem with the 50’ radius
in this situation. As this is in a "PUD” and the responding fire department does not have a concern with the reduced
radius, | would “recommend” that it be considered for approval as designed. If i can be of further assistance to you,

please contact me. Thank-You.

Thomas K. Bender, CFI
Chatham County Fire Marshal #30



